
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

     10th June 2021 

         

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are writing to invite you to our Summer Showcase on Monday 19th July at 1:15pm – 

3:00pm. Hopefully, restrictions will have eased by this date, so we do not require you to 

book in a space. We are excited to show you the songs that we’ve been practising and 

all the amazing learning we’ve done this term. It would be great if you could help your 

child practise the songs at home. If your child hasn’t received lyrics already, these will be 

coming home in the book bags soon.  

 

Our Summer Showcase will take place on our school field, with opportunities for you to 

move around and listen to lots of different performances. After the showcase has finished 

you can purchase refreshments from the PTA before coming into classrooms and 

celebrating our learning.  

 

Children have been practising hard in school and are very excited to show off their singing 

and learning, so it would be great to see as many of you there as possible! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Brice and Mr Rees 
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